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April 23, 2025 
 
Chair Veach 
Peace River Regional District 
Health Care Scholarship Committee 
1981 Alaska Avenue 
Dawson Creek BC, V1G 4H8 
 
Re: NH Representative Health Care Scholarship Committee 
 
Dear Chair Veach, 
 
In follow up to your recent discussion with Director Shannon Anderson, I am writing to 
formally inform you that Director Anderson will be stepping down as a Northern Health 
representative on the Peace River Regional District, Health Care Scholarship Committee. 
Ms. Kendra Kiss, Senior Operating Officer, NE will remain as a representative for Northern 
Health.   
 
We greatly appreciated Director Anderson’s contributions and participation. Kendra is well-
informed on the work of the committee and committed to contributing positively to its 
objectives.   
 
Thank you for your continuous commitment and attention to the recruitment and retention 
efforts of the committee. 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to Kendra directly at Kendra.kiss@northernhealth.ca 
with any further communication or coordination. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 
Sincerely, 

Ciro Panessa 
President & Chief Executive Officer 
Northern Health   
 
cc.  Colleen Nyce, Chair, Northern Health Board   

Shannon Anderson, Director, Northern Health Board 
Aaron Bond, Interim VP Clinical Operations 
Kendra Kiss, Senior Operating Officer, NE 
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